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PART B – BIDDING PROCEDURES 

Add: B 18.6 Bidders are advised that the Work of this Contract is contingent upon Council approval of 
funding in the 2020 Operating Budget, and that this Work was identified in the proposed 
2020 Operating and Capital Budget prepared by the Water and Waste Department as a 
project for which funding could be eliminated in Council’s approved 2020 Operating 
Budget for the Water and Waste Department. The Operating Budget is anticipated to be 
approved by Council in March, 2020, and if the Operating Budget does not include 
funding for the Work, the City will have no obligation to award a Contract. 
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URGENT 
PLEASE FORWARD THIS DOCUMENT TO 
WHOEVER IS IN POSSESSION OF THE BID 
OPPORTUNITY 
 

TELEPHONE NO.  204 986-2091 
 
THIS ADDENDUM SHALL BE INCORPORATED 
INTO THE BID OPPORTUNITY AND SHALL 
FORM A PART OF THE CONTRACT 
DOCUMENTS 
Template Version: A20150806 

 

 
Please note the following and attached changes, corrections, additions, deletions, information and/or instructions 
in connection with the Bid Opportunity, and be governed accordingly.  Failure to acknowledge receipt of this 
Addendum in Paragraph ^ of Form A: Bid may render your Bid non-responsive. 

 

  


